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Friday 10th May 2024

Mr Damian Kenny 
Executive Head teacher

Nursery – Albie-James Welsh 
RS – Zac Mather
RL – Reggie Challis
1W-Deniz Emir Yildirim
1G- Angel McKay
2F- Jessica Kram
2R- Rosie Robinson
3C- Laurelle Boakye
3M –George Roberts
4C- Logan Evans
4S- Karinna Molt
5A- Isla O’Rourke
5H- Isla Dawson
6O – Layton Tattersall
6M – Jess Shing

Maths word: Numerator
English word : Aspiration

Headteacher’s  
Spectacular Pupil

Eliza Day

Class %

Nursery 96%

RL 96%

RS 97%

1W 94%

1G 92% 

2F 93%

2R 92%

3C 95%

3M 97%

4C 94%

4S 100%

5A 93%

5H 94%

6O 92%

6M 97%

Weekly

Attendance

94.5%

YEAR TO DATE :  95.2%

If your child is absent  you 
must inform the school 
office by 9.00am

Report any concerns

If you suspect a child is being abused or is 

in danger of being abused please contact a 

Designated Safeguarding Lead, Mr Kenny 

or Deputy Safeguarding Lead, Miss Walker. 

You can also contact the Multi Agency 

Safeguarding Hub (MASH) on: 0151  443 

2600.   If a child is in immediate danger, call 

the Police immediately on 999

999.

Timekeeping
Congratulations to all the children and parents for a 

tremendous effort this week. 
We had 10 lates this week.  

Remember doors open 8.40am

Dear parents and carers,
Finally, some summer sun has arrived. Our enrichment clubs started this week with a wide variety of clubs and 
curriculum-linked activities from Drama to Computing club, and from Reading to TT Rockstars. We have had over 200 
children in clubs this week which is amazing! 
Our additional tutoring sessions have also continued with children in Years 6, 5, 3, 2 and 1 getting bespoke support 
from staff in school. Attendance in these sessions has been extremely high. 
Thank you to those staff who give up their time to support the children with their learning. Next week, Year 6 children 
start their assessments. They will be able to come to a free breakfast club so they can settle in, speak to staff if they 
have any worries, and be able to talk with friends before the start the tests. We all wish them luck and know that they 
will do the school proud with their hard work, commitment and show off what they can do. 
Park View has also received some good news this week, for the 3rd year in a row we have been awarded the Gold 
Quality Mark for Sports and PE. Congratulations to Mr. Connah and Miss. Heaton who make sure that physical exercise 
and sporting opportunities are bountiful for the children in school – there was a Key Stage 1 Girls Football competition 
yesterday and the team had great fun and celebrated their successes. 
In classes, Year 5 have continued with their historical work on the Tudors, studying Henry VIII and how he changed 
British history as well as writing a disaster narrative based on their current reading book – The Explorer. Year 4 are 
studying The Great Kapok Tree and linking this to their work in Geography and Science by studying The Amazon 
Rainforest. 
Regards Mr Kenny Executive Headteacher




